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2023-24 School
Counseling Program Data

The 2023-24 school year has been so
fulfilling working with Windsor STEM
Academy students.  I am so grateful for
the opportunity to work with them
every day.  Thank you for a wonderful
year!
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College & Career-
96 Percent of Windsor
STEM Academy 6th
Graders completed the
Career Interest Survey on
School Links.  

Academics-  Students who consistently
participated School Counseling Small Groups
saw an an average increase of 44.83 points
on their Reading and 4.8 percent increase in
Math iReady Scores from the beginning to the
middle of the school year.
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Behavior Events 2022-23

Behavior Events 2023-24

Social Emotional
Learning-  By targeting
Infinite Campus
behavioral data with
supportive services and
small groups, behavioral
incidents have decreased
5.2% this school year.



     This school year has been packed with fun and
exciting School Counseling activities at Windsor
STEM!  This Spring I have been working with
Windsor teachers to provide classroom school
counseling lessons or pull small groups weekly.  
     
Social Emotional Learning-  For February we
celebrated Black History Month through an Artist
Study of Kehinde Wiley.  Wiley is most recognized
for his portrait of Barack Obama displayed in the
Washington Smithsonian.  Students embodied the
concept of living within and perceiving Windsor
Staff and Community Members as being part of
Black History.  Staff volunteers posed in
Renaissance poses Wiley has used in his
portraits, students selected a staff member, cut
them out and pasted them on a floral background
done in the style of Wiley. 
Academic-  To kick off Women’s History Month,
we read a  “A Street Called Home” by Aminah
Robinson, a beloved artist and author from
Columbus, in classroom guidance lessons.  This
magical pop up book inspired by Robinson’s
childhood experiences growing up in the Munt
Vernon neighborhood fueled conversations about
communities, roles and laws.  In small groups and
classroom lessons, students collectively created
an Aminah Robinson styled Bulletin Board of
South Linden by adding their trusted adults,
community buildings and pictures of favorite
landmarks.  
College & Career-  6th Grade Leaders have
continued to take monthly field trips with 6th
graders from all over the city due to the
collaboration of ONE Linden and The Ohio State
University.  This past March, Linden McKinley
School Counselor, Ryan Myracle, came to visit 6th
graders to discuss their transition to 7th grade.
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